
 
 
 

January 14, 2016 
Via IBFS 

 
 
 
Marlene Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 Twelfth Street SW 
Washington, DC 20554 
 
RE: ITC-ASG-20160104-00003; Telecom North America Inc. Authorization for Assignment of 
Assets 
 
Dear Secretary Dortch: 
 
Pursuant to a conversation with FCC International Bureau staff in conjunction with the filing referenced 
above, this letter provides supplemental information in response to the following questions: 
 
1.  The application provides information for two individuals that own ten percent or greater equity 
interest in Telehop Communications Inc., the parent company of G3 Telecom USA, Inc.  Can you please 
clarify whether any other individual or entity holds ten percent or greater equity interest in Telehop?  If no 
other individual or entity holds ten percent or greater equity interest in Telehop, please clarify this 
information as well. 
 
Response:  No other individual or entity holds ten percent or greater equity interest in Telehop. 
  
2. Please clarify whether any other individual or entity will hold ten percent or greater ownership 
interest in Telehop after the proposed transaction.  
 
Response:  No other individual or entity will hold ten percent or greater ownership interest in Telehop 
after the proposed transaction. 
 
Additionally, to clarify the Application, the transfer of control of Telecom North America Inc., File No. 
ITC-T/C-20150501-00117 filed May 1, 2015, was a proforma transfer that took place on April 28, 2015. 
 
Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 407-740-3031 or 
via email to sthomas@tminc.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Sharon Thomas 
 
Sharon ThomasConsultant to G3 Telecom USA Inc. and 
Telecom North America Inc. 
 
tms: 214 Transfer of Control - Supp 
 

 


